
Statement on Conflict of Interest 
California State University Channel Islands is committed to fair and lawful practices in all its 
business dealings.  This goal is required by a framework of law and regulation, and moreover, by 
ethical and leadership values that are consistent with the University mission. Under the Political 
Reform Act of 1974 (Government Code Sec. 81000 et seq.), no CSU employee shall make, 
participate in making, or attempt to use his or her official position to influence a CSU decision in 
which he or she has a personal economic interest.  
 
For a full description of CSU policies, disclosure requirements, and resources regarding Conflict 
of Interest, view the CSU Chancellor’s Office Conflict of Interest page: 
www.calstate.edu/hrs/policies/policies_conflictofinterest.shtml  
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